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From: Erik Oaksen <eoaksen@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 8:17 AM
To: Vacation Rental Comments
Subject: VR comments

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
I am in favor of the cap on VR rentals. We need places for working people to live on the islands. Thank you 
 
Erik Oaksen 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


